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Hi dear members and guests! 

Wasn’t our Club Christmas Party Luncheon awesome! If you 

missed out or you  would like to experience more of the 

Christmas magic and joy at our club - there is one last chance:  

Come to our Carols by Candlelight  
on Saturday the 9th of December 2023 

 (Get there at 6pm, performances start at 6.30pm!) 
 
 
 
 

Sing along with our choir the Singkreis and Nev alias Fritz 

and enjoy the little acts/sketches and performances our 
members have rehearsed for your enjoyment.  

It will be emotional, and it will be funny – but one thing is for 
sure - you will be entertained.  

Bring your singing voice with you and join in the fun! 
 

 

 
 

Visits our Christkindl Market 

from 3pm on the day 
 to get your last-minute Christmas gifts! 

   See you at the clubhouse! 
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On Saturday, the 9th December 2023 we will have our  

CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT 
with the SINGKREIS and FRITZ, 

and SPECIAL GUEST ENTERTAINERS. 
 

There will be light refreshments available: 

• Wurst Salat 

• Frankfurter/Wiener sausage with a bread roll 

• Chips and chicken nuggets and gems 

Coffee/tea and 

Pavlova with cream and fruit 

Plum Pudding with custard  

and Stollen are on offer as well! 

 

 

 

 

The MEGA HAMPER RAFFLE will be drawn on the 

night, so make sure you get your tickets in time! 

     Entry is free! 

 
 

                         

 
 

                      List of contents for this Newsletter: 
 

• A look back at our Melbourne Cup on the 07/11/2022 
 

 

  Enjoy! 

  



 



 



 



 

  



 

Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, the 

21st of January 2024 
in your calendar for our 

Australia Day Luncheon 

with the Schneider Musikanten 

 

See you this Saturday the 9th of December 2023,  

at our Carols by Candlelight 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer  

Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  
Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
 

Visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-

295777913894754/  

Want to download a former newsletter?   
Go to https://rdu.powweb.com/aaa  

click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and 

finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-195)  

 

 

 

 

Our Stock Sport Playing times are: 

Tuesday 1pm to 5pm  

Come and Try Tuesday 5.30pm (everybody welcome)  

Saturday 8.30am to 12pm  
(Weather permitting)  

For more information call Manfred - 0407 526 637 or Leigh - 0401 415 668 

If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends –  
If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let us know and  

I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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